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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

 
No. H. 101/2018 

 

R I V E R  H U M B E R  
 

ALEXANDRA DOCK, HULL – WERNER QUAY REPAIR WORKS  
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that commencing on Thursday 21st June 2018 (or 

as soon after as circumstances permit) for a period of ten weeks, repair works will be 
conducted on the Werner Quay capping beam at Alexandra Dock, Hull.          
 
The underside of the quay will be accessed via a land based crawler crane. 
 
A manned safety RIB will be in position throughout the works and will maintain a listening 
watch on VHF CH9 at all times. 
 
 

MARINERS ARE REQUESTED to navigate with caution in the vicinity of these 

operations and pass at slow speed when works are taking place at the waterline. 

 

 
 
 

CAPT. A. FIRMAN. 
HARBOUR MASTER, HUMBER 

 
 

21st June 2018 
 

THE INTERNET 
 

In order to widen communication between ABP Humber Estuary Services and those with an interest in the estuary, you are invited to visit our website which carries 
a wide range of information, including current live weather and Buoy positions, charts, tidal information and copies of this and other Notice to Mariners. 
 

www.humber.com 
 

http://www.humber.com/

